

ENGLISH TEST - 6

Grade: TERCERO MEDIO A/B

Name:	Grade: TERCERU MEDIU A/B
Date:	Time: 45 minutes
Total Score: 32 PTS.	Score:

Descripción Curricular de la Evaluación

Nivel	N°2 (2021)
EJE	Comprender información central de textos orales y escritos
Objetivos	OA1
Habilidades a evaluar	Comprensión de lectura de textos adaptados y auténticos simples, literarios y no literarios. Expresión escrita por medio de un proceso en torno a temas como experiencias personales, temas de otras asignaturas

Instrucciones:

Maria a

Lee, desarrolla y/o responde la siguiente guía de trabajo, utilizando el diccionario. Debes entregar esta guía en el colegio a más tardar el **30 de NOVIEMBRE**, la que será calificada y corresponderá a la tercera nota del presente año. Cualquier consulta debes realizarla al correo INGLESCOLEGIODOMINGOEYZAGUIRRE@GMAIL.COM o AL CELULAR +569 63200550 EN HORARIO DE 14.00 HASTA LAS 17.00.

POMPEII - A TOWN WITH A DIFFERENCE!

On your next trip to Italy, why not visit the fantastic Roman town of Pompeii?

In the past, twenty thousand people lived in Pompeii in big houses with big gardens. The Romans built roads in the town and there were many public places like baths, **amphitheaters**, banks, and markets. There wasn't any electricity and people got up with the sun. For breakfast they had bread and cheese. People started work very early and stopped at twelve o'clock for a lunch of fish, bread, cake and fruit. In the afternoon people went to watch the **gladiators** or to the public baths to wash and meet friends. In the evening they often had **dinner parties**. They were an important part of Roman life. But life in Pompeii stopped in 79 AD when the **volcano** Vesuvius erupted. Today you can see the town exactly as it was nearly two thousand years ago.

I. Look at the words in world, what do they mean? Check with your dictionary. (4 PTS)

II. Read the following article about Pompeii and answer the questions that follows. (16 PTS)

1 Where is Pompeii?
2 How many people lived there?
3 When did people get up?
4 What did they have for breakfast?
5 What time did they have lunch?
6 Where did they wash?
7 What did they often do in the evenings?
8 Why did life in Pompeii stop?

BRIT BAND COLDPLAY

Coldplay are from Britain. The singer is Chris Martin, Jonny Buckland plays the guitar, Guy Berryman plays the bass guitar, and Will Champion plays the drums. The band started in 1996 when Chris Martin met Jonny Buckland at university in London. At first their name was Pectorals, then Starfish, but they changed to Coldplay in 1997. They became famous in June 2000 with the song yellow and their first album, Parachutes, won a Grammy for Best Alternative Music Album in 2002. Their second album was A Rush of Blood to the Head which came out in August 2002. This album also won a Grammy, and the Song Clocks was Record of the year in 2004. They made a third Album, X & Y, in 2005 and a fourth Album, Viva La Vida is a little different from the first three albums because it has more Hispanic Style. Coldplay have sold more than 32.5 million albums. They are famous all over the world and you can hear their songs on the radio nearly every day.

III. Read the text and mark the sentences T (True) or F (False). (12 PTS)

1 Will Champion plays the guitar.

2 Chris met Jonny at university.

3 They changed their name in 1996.

4 Their first album wasn't popular.

5 They made their second album in 2002.

6 Viva la Vida isn't the same as the other albums.